
 

 
During our Extended School Year 
Program Warren Glen Academy does 
not offer meals. Students are 
encouraged to pack a bag lunch or a 
snack. (9:00 AM – 1:00 PM)  
 
Starting in September 2023, we will offer 
a hot lunch meal item and a cold choice. 
(From a food service, in the Phillipsburg 
District). Menu to be posted shortly. The 
cost for lunch will be $3.75 per lunch. 
We encourage parents to buy a 5 or 10 
package to be used anytime.  


